Thank you, veterans, for the Victory!
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It has been almost 75 years since the Great Patriotic War ended. Every year there remain fewer and
fewer heroes among us who brought us peace in May 1945! And there is so much we want to tell
them and do for them! The Investigative Committee of Russia launches a campaign “Thank every
veteran” dedicated to the 75th anniversary of the victory in the Great Patriotic War. We want to
make sure that no veteran is left without attention and help. Employees of the Investigative
Committee of Russia regularly hold meetings with the participants of battles, home front workers,
and children of the war, and know that the defenders of our country were able to fight the enemy
largely due to unity, mutual assistance, and true friendship. To this day, they still show us an example
of the highest mercy and selflessness. Let us be worthy of a great generation of victors! Each of us
can help those who need it, surround the veterans with care. We can help solve housing problems,
assist with paperwork, make repairs, simply buy food supplies and talk over a cup of tea! Come and
do some good deeds! Join the “Thank every veteran” campaign of the Investigative Committee of
Russia! (#CK_Berepany in social media)

Video link: https://youtu.be/tHcr9e3cnB8
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